Reverse-911 Call
March 5, 2021

Good evening Heath taxpayers and residents.
This is an important announcement from the Heath Board of Health about the availability of Covid vaccinations.
We urge you as you become eligible for the vaccine, to get your vaccination. 
For your convenience, the Franklin Regional Council of Governments (FRCOG) of which Heath is a member, has arranged for vaccination clinics to be held in our county. Next week a clinic will be held in Montague at the Franklin County Technical School in Turners Falls on March 12th and March 13th. Links to register for this clinic will be posted Monday, March 8, after twelve noon, assuming Franklin county get a vaccine allocation for that week. 
Check the FRCOG website starting Monday, March 8 at noon to make an appointment on a private link which will be posted on that website.
Please call the Heath Board of Health with questions: 917-297-1584. 
Thank you and good evening.
